St. Michael’s Episcopal Church
Barrington, lllinois

Summary of the Vestry Meeting of April 16, 2018

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. An opening prayer followed.

The agenda was approved as amended.

The Consent Agenda, consisting of the Minutes of the March 19, 2018 Vestry Meeting and the
March 2018 Financials, was approved.

Implementation of the “Parish within a Parish” communication engagement plan was discussed
and finalized.

A feasibility update regarding possible expansion of St. Michael’s columbarium was provided
and discussed. It appears that some expansion is possible; there will be follow-up on details
which need to be addressed.

It was noted that Holy Week and Easter services and events and the Guatemala mission trip all
went well.

The Vestry approved the slate of nominees as proposed by the Little Angels Christian Preschool
Advisory Board to fill three vacant positions on that board.

The Vestry approved a proposal to clean carpets and furniture at St. Michael’'s. Other
maintenance needs were discussed.

The annual Parochial Report to be submitted to the Diocese was approved.

It was noted that the exterior concrete work at St. Michael’s will begin when weather permits.
The leadership strength of St. Michael’s was noted and the Vestry was asked to begin
consideration of where God is calling us to be as a parish.

The meeting was closed with a prayer and adjourned at 8:20 p.m.




